
Paul Robins–  
Head of School 
Ecclesbourne Primary School 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am delighted to enclose your child’s school report for the academic year 2012-13.  I hope that you enjoy 
reading about their achievements this year.  You will already be aware of areas for development from  
attending parent/teacher meetings throughout the year.  Please fill in the report comment slip that  
accompanies the report and return it to your class teacher before the end of term.  We have an ‘open 
evening’ on Wednesday 17th July from 3.15-6.00 pm.  You are welcome to pop in and see your 
child’s books and meet with their class teacher informally.  If you feel that you need a more formal 
meeting, please contact your class teacher for an appointment time.   On Tuesday 16th July, children will 
have the opportunity to meet with their new class teacher.  The classes for 2013-14 are: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
*We are currently interviewing candidates for Comets.  If we cannot find a suitable teacher, Mrs 
Hammond will take the class.  All classes will be assigned a teaching assistant.  
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Other events in the coming weeks 
Saturday 13th July: Family Fun day 11am -2pm 
Tuesday 16th (pm) Wednesday 17th July (eve): Year 6 Production 
Thursday 18th July: Year 6 Prom 
Tuesday 23rd July: Last day of term 

Current Class Name New Class Name Class Teacher 

Nursery Rockets Mrs Edwards 

  

Nursery Stars Mr Johnson 

  

Stars Shooting Stars Miss Pettis 

  

Rockets Astronauts Mrs Moncaster 

  

Shooting Stars Satellites Miss Thompson 

Astronauts Shuttles Miss Sandilon 

Satellites Asteroids Mr Clarke 

Shuttles Meteors Mr Winborn 

  

Meteors Comets Mrs Hammond* 

 

Asteroids Planets 

  

Miss Imperato 

  

Planets Venus Miss Dykes 

  

Comets 

  

Saturn Miss Tye 

  

Saturn Mars Miss Hunt 

  

Venus Jupiter Miss Binks 

  


